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_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
22nd June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your child is invited to attend a ‘Morning Maths Booster’ group in school. 

This additional tuition will benefit your child in increasing their confidence, supporting their learning and 

will provide a space to master key mathematical skills, ahead of moving into Year 6. This structured and 

small group environment will be run by the Year 5 team and Senior Leadership Team, who know the 

children very well. Sessions will be based on the children’s key areas for development.  

 

The booster group runs throughout the next half term, running every Tuesday and Thursday morning, 

starting promptly at 8:10 am until 8:40 am. It will begin on Tuesday 3rd June. 

 

Whilst this group is not compulsory, we believe it will be beneficial and we encourage your child’s 

participation. It is important the children attend every session to benefit from the support and we would 

ask that you notify school in advance if they are unable to attend a session.  

 

I hope that you will join us in ensuring your child benefits from this additional support. Please return the 

below slip as soon as possible so we know how many children to expect at the booster sessions.  

 

Please do contact your class teacher if you have any queries about this. 

Kind regards, 
Year 5 Team 
__________________________________________________________________ 

Name of child: ________________________________________ 

Class: ____________________________________ 

I give permission for my child to attend a Morning Maths Booster on Tuesday and Thursday mornings, from 

8:10, beginning on Tuesday 3rd June.   

Signed: ______________________________ 
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